
NEWS ON THE HORIZON
March 21, 2024

FROM THE DESK OF OUR EXECUTIVE
DIRECTOR, MRS. CANTRELL

Dear HAW Families,
Thursday greetings to you. I hope everyone is doing well. Spring Break is here! Enjoy the time
away from school. Remember, we will see you all back on April 2. 
This just in from Canteen…The April 2 breakfast is Pancake Sticks and lunch is Pizza. They will
update the April menu on April 2. We will post on our Website. 
While we still do not have specifics about our calendar, I do have a few things to share. There are
currently 55 traditional public school Districts that are filing a lawsuit due to the new calendar rule
that takes effect July 1st. Charter Schools were approached by the Superintendent coalition to
join. We are considering our options at this time. The intent of the lawsuit is to ask for a “stay” so
that a judge can weigh in on this new rule. Meanwhile, we have been advised to prepare a 4-day
a week calendar (and ask for a waiver) and a 5-day a week calendar as a back-up to our first
choice. The waiver information has not been shared with schools to date. I will keep you updated
as more information becomes available. We do know how important it is to share a calendar with
our community as you plan for June and July.   
Speaking of calendar and looking into next year, we have prepared a brief survey on Google
Forms. This survey was sent out yesterday and has a few questions about dress code and
calendar. We appreciate your feedback. Please complete this survey by April 4th if you haven’t
done so already. You should have received a text with the link. You can also cut and paste the
following link into your browser https://forms.gle/QtYJmMLMEqLFZhGp6

Thank you for your continued partnership. Have a fun and safe break. GO BEARS!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Cantrell

https://forms.gle/QtYJmMLMEqLFZhGp6


If you would like to purchase a Horizon Academy West 2023-2024 yearbook, visit
www.YBPay.com and enter code: 14590624

Yearbooks will be made in the Spring and will be delivered towards the end of the school
year. 

****LAST DAY TO ORDER YEARBOOK IS TODAY, MARCH 21ST.

2023-2024 YEARBOOK SALES

INFORMATION FROM LIFETOUCH



ARTIST AT HOME

Kindergarten students in Mrs. Rodriguez’s class worked hard to complete Ms. Whatley’s
art assignment during remote learning. GO BEARS!!



PTO INFORMATION

General PTO Info:
All PTO events and information is posted to our social media and Remind accounts. You can also find the links
to order Spirit Shirts and Hoodies. The links will continue to stay open throughout the school year. We will fill
orders as they come in.
We have Spirit Shirts and Hoodies in stock. Order through our links on Instagram, Facebook. Please
ensure that you are on the PTO pages and not the school pages. The links are above. @HAW.PTO and
PTO at HAW
Follow us on our social media pages for the most up-to-date PTO information and for event announcements

PTO March Activities 

Get your Father-Son Tee Time reservation in sooner rather than later. The event will be
on April 6th, 10:00 – 12:00 pm at Topgolf - 1600 Desert Surf Cir NE, 87107. Check in will
begin at 9:45. We will be sending out weekly reminders on our social media pages.
$45/pair includes 2 hours of golfing, lunch, and refreshments. Each additional HAW
enrolled student is $5. We are only accepting online payments at this time. Our Square
payment link will remain open until March 29th.

Thank you for supporting Horizon Academy West PTO! 

The remaining Dollar Denim dates are April 4th & 18th, May 2nd & 16th.




